
CITY OF FRANKLIN 
Community Development Department 

 

 
Memorandum 

To: City of Franklin Economic Development Commission 

From: Rhoni Oliver, Community Development Specialist 

Date: April 26, 2019 

Re: Case C 2019-48: Superior Systems & Supply (17-11) 

 
Summary: 

1. On September 18, 2017, the Franklin Common Council passed Resolution Number 2017-11, 
approving a 5-year tax abatement on real property with a 2% Economic Development Fee at 
1556 Amy Lane. 

2. Actual and estimated benefits, as projected for 2018: 

 Estimated on SB-1 Actual in 2018  Difference 
Employees Retained 5 5 0 
Salaries $220,000 $236,000 $16,000 
New Employees 2 1 -1 
Salaries $62,400 $25,000 -$37,400 
Total Employees 7 6 -1 
Total Salaries $282,400 $261,000 -$21,400 
Average Hourly Salaries $19.40 $20.91 $1.52 
Real Property Improvements $400,000 $267,200 -$132,800 

 

3. The company indicated they would hire 2 new employees on their SB-1.  One employee was 
hired in 2018. The hourly salary is slightly higher than the estimate. 

4. The company is on schedule for real property improvement estimate. 
5. The tax abatement for Superior Systems & Supply is scheduled to expire in tax year 2023 

payable 2024.  The final compliance review will take place in 2024. 

Staff Recommendation:  Approval 












